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After 104 years—and four generations—the time has come for the Burns family to re-imagine the 
future of The Burns Agency. We are thrilled to announce that The Burns Agency has been acquired 
by Gilroy Kernan & Gilroy, Inc. 
The Burns family is proud to leave you—and our family’s legacy—in the hands of another local, 
family-owned, independent insurance agency. Gilroy Kernan & Gilroy (GKG) is a fourth-generation 
agency that shares many of the same values. GKG is well-known for their customer service, 
community involvement, and—most of all—their people. 

Our goal with this transition is to minimize any disruption to you. You will continue to see 
familiar faces in the same places. The Burns Agency staff will remain in our Clinton office to serve 
you as we have for many years, now as part of the GKG team. 
Following, we have outlined answers to a few more questions that you may have. We will 
continue to share updates with you. 

While bittersweet, this acquisition demonstrates the strong commitment of both The Burns Agency 
and GKG to our community – and now to you, as a customer of GKG. 

Gilroy Kernan & Gilroy looks forward to serving you for many years to come! 

 

 


